April 13, 1961

041 Conservation Commission
Drawer DD
Artesla, New Meixco

1
Dear Mr., Armstrong: \\\\

P \not submtt'Form C 118

It is requested that we be perm
for the George E. Conley #1 We
Eddy County, New Mexico.

This well has been shut down sinde UgCember 1958, and no immediate
plasa are being made f ing aé
been drilled in the ar

Your early reply will /be sincerely appreddated.

BASIC MATERIALS, INC.

George E. Conley
GEC/bs \



